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Date: October 5, 1992 

Division: Medical Assistance 

'IO: IocaJ. District ccmnissioners 

SUBJECT: WMS Re:port WINR.5214 - Listin; of PCP cases ContainirB 
Unenrolled Unl:XJrns 

ATI'1\CHMEN1.'S: None 

This is to infonn lccal districts that the :rront.hly WINR.5214 re}Xlrt is 
scheduled to be available beginnin; in October, 1992. This re:port has been 
available on a test basis but new will be available in its final fonn. 
Local district managed care coordinators should contact their BICS 
coordinator to obtain these re:ports. 

'Ille WINR.5214 contains a listin; of all cases 'Which include an untorn and 
also include at least one r::erson who is enrolled in managed care. The 
re:port will include the CASE NAME, CASE NUMBER, arrl c:rn NUMBER (of the 
unborn). It is irop:,rtant to review the cases 'Which appear on this re:port 
due to previsions in the enrollment process for automatic enrollment of 
unborns into managed care. 'Ihis -pJlicy (as attached) was established to 
ensure tbnely arrl quality care for newborns. 

Upon review of these cases, it should be detennined whether t'1e unborn 
liste:i should be enrolled in managed care. If so, ste:ps should be taken to 
enroll the unborn into the PCP subsystem, arrl the local district should 
notify t'1e managed care provider of the enrollment. It is important to note 
hewever, when reviewin; these cases, that women enrolled in managed care 
have the option (if she so states in wri~) not to have unborns 
automatically pre-enrolled. It is also :possible that review of the case 
circum.stances will shew that the pregnant wanan is not the person in the 
case who is enrolled in managed care. 'Ihis could occur as there is no way 
to detennine systemically whl.ch individual in the case is pregnant. 
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If there are rx:, affected cases or yon: district is rm: yet enroll~ 
clients into managed care, the report will state 00 mTA 'lliIS RE!EORl'. 

If there are aey questia,s, please contact yair managed care 
representative at 1-800-342-3715, extensim 3-5615. 

Y, 

oJ!~j~:: 
ecutive Ceputy Commissioner 
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Date: October 7, 1992 

Di vision: Adult Services 

ro: Iocal District cam,issioners 

SUBJECT: Protective Savices for Adults: Iaw Enforcement Linkages 
SUrvey 

A'I'mCBMENl'S: None 

The Division of Adult Savices is plarmin:J policy arrl training initiatives 
to improve the linkage between Protective Services for Adults (PSA) and law 
enforcement agencies to strengthen the state's ability to protect impaired 
adults, who often are vulnerable to abuse arrl exploitation. To assist us in 
developin;J these initiatives we are requestirq infonnation from the local 
social savices districts concernin:J their current relationships with law 
enforcement agencies, arrl any issues that need to be addressed. 

Under separate cover, the Di vision will be serrling a survey fem to your 
Director of Savices. Your ccx:,peration in this effort will be appreciata:i. 
If there are any questions regardir:g the staff may contact 
Kathleen crc,;.,e at 1-800-342-3715, ext. 432- 4 2-2996 or OFISLink 
USERID ROF017. 

William E. Gould \. 
Actirq Deputy ~ioner 
Division of Adult Services 
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